
Keep in Touch
WeHoDesignDistrictStreetscape@bergcm.com
1 (800) 362-3996
wehodesigndistrictstreetscape.com

Special Thanks
Funding partially provided by 
Metro, a partner in our community.

Verizon Utility Work
May 22 - June 1, 2023

VERIZON UTILITY WORK
Verizon will be installing new underground fiber optics on 
the southwest corner of Westbourne Dr and Melrose Ave. 
Work will take place for approximately two weeks from 
Monday, May 22 to Friday June 1, 2023. Parking will be 
removed on Westbourne Dr to provide access to the work 
area and maintain safety.

No parking where posted.
Traffic lanes shifted to accommodate work area.
No work scheduled on weekends.

WORK SCHEDULE
May 22, 2023 through June 1, 2023 excluding weekends.
8AM - 5PM working hours, 9AM - 4PM lane closures.
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